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January 10, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. &6 s.2017

VOCATION AWARENESS CAMPAIGN

TO: Assistant Superintendents
Chiefs/Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Secondary School Heads

1. For the information and guidance of all concerned, attached is a
communication from the Rev. Fr. Dave B. Villaceran, Vocation Director, Seminario
Mayor de San Carlos of the Archiodecese of Cebu requesting permission to be
allowed to visit schools and conduct “ Vocation Awareness Campaign” on January
23 -27, 2017 among the Grade 6 and Grade 10 classes both in the elementary and
secondary schools of this division.

2. In view for a calling to a Religious Career, this Office interposes no
objection provided that proper coordination will be made to the concerned elementary
and secondary school heads.

3. All school heads are enjoined to assist the Archdiocese of Cebu
during their visits in schools for a smooth conduct of the said campaign.

4 Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

RHEAM NGTUD, Ed. D., CESO VI
S¢ghools-Division Superintendent
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OPUS VOCATIONUM
Seminario Mayor de San Carlos
Pope John Paul II Ave., Mabolo, Cebu City, Philippines
Tel. No. 231-2670

25 November 2016

RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD, Ed.D., CESO IV

Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Cebu

DR. ANGTUD:

Greetings in the name of the Christ the Good Shepherd!

The Archdiocese of Cebu through the Opus Vocationum will once again conduct its annual
week-long Vocation Awareness Campaign this coming 23 January to 27 January 2016 in the
public schools (elementary and secondary) of the province of Cebu.

In this regard we are writing to your kind office to request permission to be allowed to visit the
schools under your jurisdiction and to conduct the abovementioned Vocation Campaign among

the Grade 6 and Grade 10 classes.

Furthermore, we are also hoping that your kind office could extend its much needed assistance in
informing and notifying the said schools of our coming visit.

We are hoping for your most kind consideration and favorable action regarding this request.

May God Bless you and your family!

Very respectfully yours,

SEM. RUPpY C. YONTING
President
Opus Vocationum

NOTED BY:

RE .‘.‘ DAVéE B. VILLACERAN, M.A.P.M.
Vocatiot Director
Archdiocese of Cebu




